

STATE PARKS & HISTORIC SITES

Mark Williams Commissioner

BECKY KELLEY DIRECTOR

July 24, 2014

Dave Logan 155 Hunters Cove Roswell, GA 30076

RE: Nomination to the Georgia Trails and Greenways Advisory Committee

Dear Mr. Logan:

Due to a supportive nomination from Mr. Ray Stanley, Southern Four Wheel Drive Assoc. President, I am pleased to invite you to continue serving on the Trails and Greenways Advisory Committee.

The Advisory Committee serves on a volunteer basis to provide comment and advice to the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) in its operation of the Recreational Trails Program, which supports the development and maintenance of recreational trails in Georgia. The seat open for you is designated for the representation of equestrian trail users. If you accept this invitation your membership will encompass a three year term, effective this fall and expiring September 31, 2017.

Thank you for your continued commitment to the Advisory Committee and to Georgia's trails. To accept this invitation, please contact Loren Moore at 770-389-7274 before September 1, 2014.

Sincerely,

Becky Kelley

cc: Ray Stanley